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How can I support my child?

Class 3 have made progress in their reading so please do 
continue to listen to your child read daily.

Support them with their spellings and times tables in 
preparation for their weekly tests. 

Help them with their Genius homework - it should be an 
ongoing project that they add to each week.

Ensure your child has excellent attendance and that they 
arrive at school on time. 

As always, do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 
concerns. I am available in the playground from 8.55am or 
after school once I have dismissed the students. 
Alternatively, please phone the office to make an 
appointment.

Best Wishes,
Miss Carbery



Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope you and your child have had a lovely, relaxing break. 

Literacy: In Literacy, we will be studying Stig of the Dump by Clive 
King. We will first focus on writing to inform in the form of a non-
chronological report. We will then move onto writing to entertain by 
retelling the narrative.

Maths: In maths we will begin with multiplication and division before 
moving onto length and perimeter.

Science: Our topic this term is ‘Opposites attract’, which will focus on 
magnetic forces. We will complete lots of hands-on investigations to 
aid our learning.

RE: In religious education we will move from Christianity to Judaism 
and think about what it means to be Jewish. We will continue to ask 
big questions and challenge ourselves to uncover links between 
religions.

History: We will begin to learn about prehistory, looking at the Stone 
Age. Particular attention will be given to the Mesolithic and Neolithic 
periods, investigating how people lived during this time.

Art: In Art, our unit is called ‘Growing Artists’ and will support our 
understanding of shading, texture and composition.

Music: This half term Class 3 will be continue to participate in 
musicianship with PMF (Pimlico Music Foundation).

PSHE: PSHE will be varied, but will largely focus on feelings and 
mental health. Students will also learn about the emergency 
services and what to do in an emergency. 

PE: PE will take place on Wednesday mornings with support from 
Chelsea FC in the school grounds. Please ensure your child brings 
their PE kit to change into each week. Class 3 will continue 
swimming lessons every Monday afternoon starting on Monday 
13th January.

Spanish: We will learn about musical instruments as well as 
beginning to create short phrases.

Computing: Computing will comprise of learning about 
spreadsheets and touch typing.

Class timetable: 


